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From:

Sent: 12 January 2023 17:16

To: Jacob Stokes

Subject: Re: Bantock Park licensing

Could I add this information from my perspective to the contents of the email from the agent acting on behalf of the
licence application to be included to the sub committee
It's a good gesture they wish to reduce the event from two day's to one day but I still believe Bantock Park is not the
right venue for this event due to the highly residential nature of the area.
I have read all the information and points which they have addressed but still feel after last year when we were
reassured the event would be monitored on the day it was nothing like they promised,
I do not feel reassured this event will be any different, if the event goes ahead on the day we will still have to endure
10 hours of noise pollution and stress plus testing the day before.
Will the EHO just be based at the park or will they be out and about in the surrounding areas to monitor the noise.
Whilst I'm aware the council need to raise fund's I feel the needs and concerns of residents in the highly populated
area are being ignored in favour of revenue and the haven of our home's being compromised, last year the music
could be heard in Tettenhall wood, Codsall and Perton, surely that in it's self say a lot
Also what was not taken in to account last event was the amount of people sat outside the venue zone in the park
drinking alcohol with no restrictions or monitoring, and can imagine this year it being more with word of mouth
and Facebook advertising that point
Once again I reiterate Bantock Park is not the venue for this type of event
Regards

On Thu, 12 Jan 2023, 16:10 Jacob Stokes, wrote:

That’s perfectly fine. Please could you send me your reply and I will circulate to all parties?

Kind Regards,

Jacob Stokes

Democratic Services Officer

Tel:

Email:


